
Week Commencing: 7.3.22 

 

 Our ducks; Kristin, Julie, Daisy and Ronnie have now left Oak View to return to the farm and their friends. The pupils and 

staff have really enjoyed watching them hatch from the eggs and growing rapidly over the 10 days we had them! This week 

some classes managed to watch them having their first swimming experience which was great fun to watch and we made 

sure they were dried and fluffy after! 

The power of animal encounters with our pupils is fantastic. We still enjoy our weekly visits from Karen and her 3 amazing 

sausage dogs. Pupils have grown in confidence around them and we have had lots of examples of increased, purposeful 

communication during these sessions. 

The pupils also take good care of our Guinea Pig; Pig!                               -Tina Kearney, Head Teacher 

      

Birthdays that have just been and are coming up : Dylan (Cherry), Millie (Olive),  

Nnadozie (Olive) 

 Enjoy your special Day! 

Upcoming dates; 

117.3.22 St Patricks Day 

18.3.22 Red Nose Day Details to be 

confirmed 

21.3.22 Down Syndrome Aware-

ness Day Details to be confirmed 

25.3.22 Epilepsy Awareness Day 

Staff and pupils may wear purple in 

support of our friends with Epilepsy 

30.3.22 Middle School Catwalk 

(end of Topic show) Letters to     

follow 

31.3.22 Lower School Easter        

Parade Letters to follow 

1.4.22 Last Day of Term AND       

Autism Awareness Day.  Details to 

follow 

Fundraiser 

One of our pupil’s Dads is running to raise money for our school!  

If you would like to support him, please go to Justgiving.com and 

search for Ashyia Akhtar in Crowdfunding. 

Thank you in advance. 

 

“When March comes in like a lion it goes out like a lamb” Anon 

Green Class Playground 

You may have noticed new fencing in Green class playground to 

make the area safer for pupils. Pupils using the entrance in to and 

from school each day will now use the ramp through the fencing. 

Ducks and characters! 

Check out the school Facebook page ove the weekend to see pho-

tos of the ducks that we hatched and images from today. There 

has certainly been an array of characters! 


